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 Industry Professionals serving as non-executive directors to Alternative Funds 
 
 
IPAF appoints a new panel member in Ireland and strengthens its extensive range of alternative 
funds expertise. 
 
Mairead Kenny has joined the IPAF panel of industry professionals available to serve on the boards of 
funds. Mairead offers a wealth of experience from COO, Marketing & Investor Relations to 
Sustainability, Bitcoin & Cryptocurrency. 
 
The directors of IPAF are delighted to welcome Mairead to the panel. 
 
Mairead's summary biography appears below: 
 

Mairead has gained a wide range of experience in investment management 
over the course of 25 years. She has held positions as COO and Director of 
Marketing and Investor relations, working in both London and New York. 
Mairead holds an MA and MSc from University College Dublin and began her 
career at JP Morgan. She moved to Lehman Brothers and then worked for 8 
years at BAML, where she headed up the EMEA capital introductions team. 
She moved to the buy-side in 2016, where her extensive expertise was 
enhanced by practical experience and trouble-shooting. She worked in 
senior positions at various independent funds and most recently as MD at 

Lake Parime, a business specialising in clean energy, cryptocurrency and bitcoin mining. Mairead’s 
work with independent funds has also included significant knowledge of sustainability and the future 
of energy, as well as infrastructure projects. She left in 2023 to focus on her NED portfolio. Mairead 
holds American and Irish citizenship and is currently resident in Ireland. She holds the Certified 
Investment Fund Director designation and CFA ESG Certification. Mairead is a member of the Irish 
Fund Directors Association and 100 Women in Finance.  
 
 
About IPAF 
 
IPAF provides Industry Professionals – independent, knowledgeable and experienced people - as non-
executive directors to Alternative Funds. IPAF is run from London with a panel of 18 directors across 
8 jurisdictions: Cayman, Luxembourg, Ireland, Switzerland, the Channel Islands, Portugal, USA and UK. 
All the IPAF directors are independent of each other and no fee is charged by IPAF to a fund that 
selects a member of its panel; the fund only pays the director’s fees.  
 
For more information please email julie.davis@IPAFgroup.com or call 07775 568512 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


